
Stoke St Mary Play Park Update  
 
 Considerable work has been quietly going on by members of the Working Party, from 
clearing the old equipment, obtaining information and quotes for new equipment, and 
researching and applying for grants.  
 
 We are pleased to announce that we have successfully secured funds from a number 
of providers, including the most significant amount from the National Lottery.  This 
means we can proceed, and we are now looking to finalise the design, understand 
timescales and obtain the necessary approval from the Parish Council. 
 
 We look forward to bringing you further updates over the coming weeks and we take 
this opportunity to express our thanks to those members of the working party who have 
helped move this project along and secure funding to progress the project 
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